
Date: 27-11-2024 
 
To, 
Compliance Department 
BSE Limited  
Floor No-25, P. J Tower Dalal Street  
Mumbai-400001 
 
ISIN: INE618F01010 
Scrip Code: 530037 
 

Sub: Submission of financial results for Period/Year ended September 30, 2024 

Ref: Financial Results submitted for period ended September 30, 2024 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to Corporate Announcement filed on 15-11-2024 with respect to the submission of 
financial results, there has been a deferral/delay which was because of technical/network error due 
to which OTP generated for BSE Login couldn't be recovered and consequently login was delayed. 

We hereby assure you that in future we will take abundant precaution in respect to intimation of 
aforesaid and other related compliances. 

 

Thanking You 

For Sree Jayalakshmi Auto Spin Limited 

 
 
 
 
SHIVANI BAIRATHI 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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